
Late Model Plus Advanced Color Change

TECH BULLETIN
Tech Bulletin Prepared By VP’s Quality Control Team

This tech bulletin is to bring awareness to our customers of a color change to Late Model Plus Advanced from 
light yellow to blue.  Don’t worry, this fuel is still the same consistent formulation that racers can rely on time 
after time.  VP’s quality control team inspects every fuel component that enters into production to ensure the 
integrity of the components before it is ever made into fuel.  VP made this color change at the request of our 
racers to help see the fuel level in fuel cells while fueling.  The first batch of the new color LMP Advance was 
released in August, 2022.

QUESTIONS?
CONTACT VP AT +1 210-635-7744 OR EMAIL VPHQ@VPRACINGFUELS.COM


